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Upcoming Dates 
Wednesday 18th March – Mother’s Day Celebration (9:15 to 10:30) 

Friday 20th March – Twilight Delight Upper Primary. From 6pm to 8pm 

Wednesday 25th March – Lower Primary Spring Walk (afternoon session) 

Friday 27th March – Twilight Delight Lower Primary.  From 5pm to 7pm 

Wednesday 1st April – Easter Service @ Warfield Church 10am to 11am 

Friday 3rd April – End of Term at 12:15pm 

Tuesday 21st April – School re-opens for pupils 

 

Emails 
 

I do hope that you are not feeling overwhelmed by the 
number of emails and letters we are sending out to you 
regarding COVID-19 at the present time.  I want to ensure that 
you feel fully informed regarding the school's response to this 
situation, as we take all of our advice from Public Health 
England and the NHS via Bracknell Forest Council.   
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Long Hair 
Recently a letter was sent out with regards to some 
hair visitors.  Please can you make sure  
you follow the instructions on the letter,  
complete any treatments if needed and  
also, if the hair is long, it should be tied  
up/back. I have noticed some girls still  
having their hair down throughout the  
day. This will help limit the transfer of  
them from child to child.  
Thank you kindly.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Golden Letter Box 
Just a little reminder that the Golden Letter Box, in the Atrium, 

is for parents to write any achievements of children which 

happen outside of the school setting.  This could include sports 

achievements, helping extra at home, attaining certain grades 

when playing instruments, being more  

responsible, and achieving something they 

couldn’t do before (e.g. riding a bike without 

stablisers).  

It is always lovely for the staff and the  

children to hear about the achievements of 

others, outside of school and we enjoy 

joining in the celebrations.  

 

 

Mother’s Day Celebrations 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

We are all looking forward to seeing the mums on 

Wednesday March 18th at 9:15. The children and the 

staff have been working extremely hard to ensure 

that you have some wonderful memories to take 

away with you, including tea/coffee and biscuit 

service while you are here J.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Clubs reminder 
Week beginning Monday 23rd of  
March, will be the last week for 
clubs.  If you would like to book  
After School Club with Wendy,  
for the last week of school,  
please can you book this in  
advance, so that we are aware of  
numbers and can prepare the 
amount of food/snacks that will be needed for this week.   
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MEADOWBROOK’S GOT SCIENCE TALENT! 
Thank you to all who came to our Science afternoon.  

The teachers and the children have been working hard 

all week to investigate their own experiments and its 

was such an amazing experience for all.   We have 

some budding scientists in our school! Thank you to 

Owen and Saxby for our grand finale.   


